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Subject: FW: Recommended health legislation

From: PA Senator Jay Costa [mailto:costa@pasenate.com]  
Sent: Thursday, January 31, 2013 11:39 AM 

To: 
Subject: Re: Recommended health legislation 

 

Dear   

 

Thank you for contacting me to relate your support for legislation that would prohibit the practice of male 

circumcision in Pennsylvania.  I appreciate your interest in this issue, and I understand your objection to this 

procedure.   

 

I am unaware of any legislation that would change Pennsylvania law with regard to male circumcision, but I 

realize that this procedure is becoming less common across the country.  I assure you that I will keep your 

support for a change to our law in mind if any legislation on this issue should come before me. 

 

Again, thank you for taking the time to contact me about this matter.  Please feel free to contact me if I can 

assist you in any way. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

Senator Jay Costa, Jr. 

43
rd

 District 

JC/jlg 
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